

## Your registration details have changed (mid-year progression)

Dear Student,

Due to the Autumn Trimester (2024/25) examination results, your registration details have changed.

Please check your student record in UView (under the Registration, Fees and Assessment tab in SISWeb) for your new registration details.

## Please note

You have received this email because you have either:

- a. progressed to the next stage of your programme;
- b. progressed to the next stage of your programme carrying modules from the previous stage.

## What you need to do

- Check your student record in UView for your new registration details.
- Contact your <u>School or College Office</u> for important advice regarding your programme of study and assistance in completing your registration for 2024/25.

If you have any queries, you can contact us through the Student Desk.

Kind regards,

Unnikrishnan Brijitha Madhavan Student Records Manager

Clárúchán na Mac Léinn, Táillí agus Oibríochtaí Sonraí | Student Registration, Fees and Data

Operations Clárlann UCD | UCD Registry

This email was sent by <u>UCD Registry</u>